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FOOD RECALL NOTICE
ALLERGEN WARNING

Woolworths NZ Ltd
Countdown brand Choc Berry Mix (4009)
Batch: NZ025662 Best Before 7/11/2022
Batch: NZ026003 Best Before 1/01/2023

Woolworths NZ Ltd is recalling the above product due to the presence of an undeclared
allergen (milk). These affected batches have been sold at Countdown, SuperValue and
FreshChoice stores throughout New Zealand since February 2022.

If you have an allergy or intolerance to milk and have purchased this product
please do not consume and return it to store for a full refund.

There have been no reports of illness or reaction. If you have consumed this
product and have any concerns about your health, seek medical advice.

If you are not allergic or intolerant to milk this recall does not affect you.

Woolworths NZ sincerely apologises for any concern this may have caused. If you
have any queries, please contact: 0800 40 40 40.
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